
 

 

 
May 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

We are excited to welcome you and your child to the Pirate community during our Freshman Orientation 

Program. Small group conferences will be conducted between June 8 and July 13, 2023. The in-person 

presentations will give you information about curriculum, graduation requirements, guidance services, and 

school activities. Students will receive their school issued iPad and an unofficial schedule. A tour of 

the building is included. Please check the calendar below for dates and times. Spots are limited, please 

register as soon as possible. 

 

Tuesdays 6:30 pm – 8 pm 
Evenings 

Thursdays 2:00 pm – 3:30 pm 
Afternoons  

Fridays 9:30 am – 11:00 am 
Mornings 

 Thursday, June 8 - English Friday, June 9 - English 

Tuesday, June 13 - English  Thursday, June 15 - Spanish  

Tuesday, June 20 - Spanish Thursday, June 22 - English  

Tuesday, June 27 - English  Friday, June 30 - English 

Tuesday, July 11 - Spanish Thursday, July 13 - English  
 
 

Incoming freshman parents will need to use the following link to sign up for a specific day to attend:  
 

Freshman Orientation Sign-Up 
 

Sign up will close 24 hours before the start time of the orientation you are registering to attend.  
 

• Once you sign up, please make sure you include the date and time you chose in your calendar. 
 

• Parents and students will enter at the Main Entrance of the school building and proceed to the 
Auditorium. 

 
• This event will last between sixty and ninety minutes.  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Fred Rasmussen 
Director of Student Services  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemKLG4QkgvGePXbMlLDtpC32DiQWZLqXnxj25gsYikZHXaTg/viewform?usp=sharing

